
 

 

Join the Trillium Health Partners  
Board of Directors 

 

Trillium Health Partners (THP) is inviting applications from community members to serve on its 
Board of Directors on a volunteer basis. The role of a THP Board Member includes providing 
strategic advice, direction and oversight to support: management excellence, program quality and 
effectiveness, financial management, external relationships, planning and organizational risk. 

THP is a leading hospital with an outstanding record of performance, fiscal responsibility and 
quality patient care. The hospital encompasses three main sites — the Credit Valley Hospital, the 
Mississauga Hospital and the Queensway Health Centre — offering a full range of acute care 
hospital services, as well as a variety of community-based and specialized programs. To continue 
delivering exceptional patient care to our diverse and growing community, we must look for new 
and innovative approaches. We envision a new kind of health care for a healthier community — 
an inter-connected system of care that is organized around the patient, both inside the hospital 
and beyond its walls. 

If you are a member of the diverse community we serve and committed to the improvement of the 
health care system, we’d like to hear from you. Ideal candidates will have post-secondary 
education, are comfortable speaking candidly and openly in a group setting, and are adept at 
working within an environment of broad perspectives and ideas. If you have senior level 
experience leading within large, complex organizations, and have played a role in building 
stronger communities, we want to hear from you. Your experience could involve large 
operationally-focused public or private sector organizations, a community service or cultural 
organization, a religious institution, or other philanthropic endeavours in the communities serviced 
by THP.  

To explore this opportunity to serve on the Hospital Board of Directors, please email Paula Di Turi, 
Corporate Governance and Board Relations Lead, at Paula.DiTuri@thp.ca by March 20, 2025 
with your current resume and letter outlining your interest. 


